
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 6/28/2013 8:57:26 AM
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)

(edward.randolph@cpuc .ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Redacted Unit 1 Repairs Complete

FYI

From: DCPP Communications 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 8:41 AM
To: Officers - Ail______
Cc: Haipin, Ed\Redacted 
Subject: Redacted Unit 1 Repairs Complete

PG&E Officer Team;

As a follow up to my June 26 communication regarding Unit 1 ,1 wanted to advise you that our 
repairs on Unit 1 are complete. Over the weekend, we will conduct final post-maintenance 
testing and focus on safely returning Unit 1 to power, pending no emergent challenges. Unit 2 
continues to operate safely and reliably at 100 percent power.

I will provide a more comprehensive update this weekend following the completion of this 
outage.

Our team appreciates and thanks you for your outstanding support.

-Ed

SB GT&S 0162512
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